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Homecoming shirts will be available starting on Monday, Oct 1 
in the Spartan Shack.  The cost is $12 and quantity/sizes may be 
limited.  Don't wait until the end of the week to get your shirt - 
buy it early!  During Homecoming week ONLY - the Spartan 
Shack will be open every day during lunch AND Tuesday-Friday 
before school. 

9-12 Sigfrids 
9/28 

PowderPuff  
Anyone interested in playing/ coaching PowderPuff this year 
must turn in their forms and money NO later than Friday (9/28). 
Forms can be turned into any Student Council member or into 
the “Student Council Suggestion” box located outside of Ms. 
Francisco room 1450. There will be a mandatory meeting for any 
participant during either lunch on Friday (9/28). 
 

9-12 Student Council 
9/28 

Homecoming is next week on Friday, October 5th. This year’s 
theme is inspired by the Wizard of Oz with, “There’s No Place 
Like Homecoming” in honor of our new Spartan home. Daily 

Dress days for next week will be as follows: 
  

Monday: Munchkin’ Monday 
   Character day- Dress as a character from your favorite movie. 

Tuesday: Twister Tuesday 
    Crazy day- Dress your craziest with wacky hair, backwards 

clothes, etc. 
Wednesday: Emerald City 

Class color day- Freshman: black, Sophomores: white, Juniors: 
red, 

Seniors: columbia blue, Staff: green 
Thursday: Which Witch is Which 

Twin day- Match your friends and “twin.” 
Friday: There’s No Place Like Home 
 Spartan pride: Represent our 
school in your best Spartan Apparel. 

  
Don’t forget to enter your name into the Daily 

Dress bucket in the Commons throughout the week if you dress 
up! 

  
 

9-12 Student Council 
10/5 

The first Harvard Model UN meeting will be held on Thursday during A or 
B lunch in Mr. Johnson's room 3145. HMUN is for students who are 
interested in international issues and have a desire to learn about how 
world leaders solve important problems. This is an extracurricular club 
that will meet weekly from the September through January. Membership 
involves doing individual and collaborative work to prepare for a 
conference in Boston on January 24th-January 27th. This year, our 
delegation will represent the country of Guatemala. So in our 

9-12 K Johnson 
9/27 
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preparation, we will be learning about that country and determining their 
priorities in world economics and politics. 
An application process will be used in order to select students who will 
make the trip to Boston. However, even if you’re not selected to make 
the trip, you can still be in the club so that you’ll gain experience and 
hopefully make the trip in future years. If you can't make the meeting, 
please see Mr. Johnson right away. 
 
Parking Permit hang tags are ready to be picked up in the Treasurer’s 
office Room 1010 for those that have turned in a completed application. 
Please stop down and pick those up and display them in your vehicle. 
The Liaison Officer will begin ticketing on Tuesday, October 2nd for those 
that do not have one displayed.  
 

9-12 Treasurer 
10/1 

The admissions rep. from Vermilion College will be in the guidance office 
on Thursday Sept. 27th at 9:00am. Interested students should get a pass 
from the counselors or secretary. 
 

9-12 Edgette 
9/27 

If you would like to have a float in the homecoming parade pick up a 
form outside of room 1450 and then return it in the student council box. 
The first 20 floats will be provided candy. In order to have a 
homecoming parade we must have 20 floats. Deadline is Friday 9/28! 
There will be prizes for first, second, and third.  

9-12 Student Council 
9/28 

Congratulations to the freshmen student council.  
Ross Rivord 
Carter Kalin 
Kaine Onwudiegwu 
Nam Nguyen 
Kailey Roeber 
 

9-12 Student Council 
9/26 

Girls basketball open gyms this week are Monday 24th and Wed the 26th 
from 6-7:30.  

9-12 Kontny 
9/26 

Seniors: you can now begin signing up for a Senior Project Presentation 
Date of your choice. You were emailed this school year's presentation 
schedule on September 21. In order to sign up you must have your 
proposal approved. You sign up by stopping in to the Senior Project 
Office. Please do this soon in order to get the date you want as some will 
fill up fast.  All seniors not signed up by Nov. 5 will be placed on a 
presentation date. 

12 Scott 
9/28 

Fall Ball Guest Request/Verification 
If you plan on asking someone to Fall Ball who is not an SHS student, 
you must complete this form.  All Fall Ball guests must be currently 
enrolled in high school.  Forms are available in the main office. 
Completed guest forms are due back to Mr. Posewitz by 9/28.   See Fall 
Ball Policy (attached to announcements) for 90% attendance and guest 
requirements. 

Fall Ball is October 13th 

9-12 Main Office 
9/28 

LOST: Turquoise ring. If found please return to Main Office. Reward. 9-12 Main Office 
9/28 

Please do not chain your bike to a tree. Bike racks have been ordered 
and we are awaiting delivery. In the meantime, please chain your bike to 
a post, light pole, or silver fencing. Any bikes found chained to trees will 
be cut off and removed. 

9-12 Mr. Posewitz 
9/28 
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Students need a Hall pass from their teacher's to go to the health office. 
This includes during passing time.   I will not write a  hall pass for a 
student during passing time, I will sign the pass the student brings me 
during passing time. 
Students will be sent back to class to get a pass from their teacher if 
they do not have one. 
The only exception for not having a pass is an emergency.  (I will write a 
Hall pass for those students who have ​an emergency ​and need to be 
seen in the health office.)  
 
Thank you for your help. 
 

9-12 Kelleher 
9/28 

Youth Optimist Applications are available for ALL JUNIORS in the 
counselor office. Please see Miss Mattson  

11 Mattson 
9/28 

Student Rotarian Applications are available for ALL SENIORS in the 
counselor office. Please see Miss Mattson 

12 Mattson 
9/28 

PSAT is open for registration. PSAT will be held on October 10th. Please 
see Julie in the treasurer office for applications. Any questions see Miss 
Mattson in the Counseling Office.  

11-12 Mattson 
9/28 

Attn Students, 11th & 12th Graders-WITC applications for the Go to 
College Now Program and 9th -12th Graders-UWS applications for the 
Early College Credit Program (both are formerly the Youth Options 
Program) are due by October 1 to take classes at WITC or UWS during 
2nd semester.  Applications are available in the guidance office.  Please 
plan to see your counselor for more information. 

11-12 Nelson 
9/28 

Seniors: 
I​f you are interested in running for homecoming queen or king as a 
single or as a couple you must be a senior. In order to get into the ballot 
either email ​student.council@superior.k12.wi.us​ or drop a sheet of paper 
in the student council suggestion box at Francisco’s room #1450 with 
your name or both of the names if running as a couple.   
The last day to get your name in the homecoming royalty ballot 
is Tuesday the 2nd. The vote for homecoming royalty will take 
place during the school day of Thursday the 4th.  
 

12 Student Council 
9/28 

WITC is offering students the opportunity to take courses through our 
high school.  The four programs and start dates are: 
Welding- Sept 28 
Machine Tool - Sept 26 
Personal Care Worker - Oct 17 
CNA - Oct 22 and Dec 3 
Last 2 days to get paperwork in for Machine Tool or Welding at WITC. 
Ms. Wilde is back and available to answer questions today in room 1580. 

11-12 Wilde 
10/1 

Policy 
Superior High School  

Prom & Fall Ball 
  
Attendance Requirement: 
Students must be in attendance a minimum of 90% of the 
school days to attend the Fall Ball or Prom.  ​For Fall Ball, the 
attendance rate will be calculated from September 10 through October 5. 
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For Prom, attendance will be calculated from September 10 through April 
5. 
  
The following reasons for being absent will ​not​ be factored into the 90% 
attendance rate: 
●Dentist or Doctor Appointments (provided the attendance office 
receives verification from the doctor). 
●Illness (provided the attendance office receives verification from the 
doctor). 
●Bereavement 
●Participation in school activities 
●Religious Holidays  
  
Guests are welcome at the Prom and Fall Ball with the following 
stipulations: 
  
Fall Ball  
Guest must currently be enrolled in high school. (must provide 
verification form with signature from the principal) 
The Fall Ball is open to students in grades 9 through 12.  
  
Prom  
The guest must be less than 21 years of age. 
The guest must currently be: 
1.​   ​attending high school or 
2.​   ​is a high school graduate and is currently attending a 
post-secondary institution (must provide verification form with 
signature from the post-secondary institution) 
3.​   ​or is currently employed (must provide verification form with 
signature from the employer) 
The Prom is open to students in grades 11 and 12.  A Superior High 
School student in grade 11 or 12 may bring a guest who is in grade 10. 
The Prom is not open to 9​th​ grade students.  
  
NOTE:  Guests may be subject to a background check.  
Requests for approval of guests must be submitted in writing to the 
principal a minimum of two weeks prior to the dance.  Approval must be 
granted before purchasing a ticket for the dance.  
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